Steven Seee

From: Sydney Champeau <sydneychampeau@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, February 24, 2025 12:02 AM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee

Ce: Rep. Baginski, Jacquelyn M.; policastrogroup@gmail.com
Subject: Support of Bill H-5351

To: Clerk Steve Steppy

I'am writing in strong support of Bill H5351. As an emergency room nurse, | recently obtained certifications in
cosmetic injectables, only to learn that nurses are now restricted from performing these procedures. This decision
is perplexing, as registered nurses routinely handle far greater responsibilities in their daily practice. It is difficult
to understand why cosmetic injectables would fall outside a nurse’s scope when we are extensively trained in
patient care, safety, and medical procedures.

Additionally, | am a patient at Citrine Aesthetics in Cumberland, Rhode Island, where nurses previously provided
my Botox and filler treatments. Their skill, training, and experience are unmatched, and I trust them more than
providers | have visited elsewhere. These professionals are certified, highly trained, and have years of experience
in the field. The recent restrictions should not be in effect, as they undermine the expertise of qualified
practitioners and limit access to safe, regulated aesthetic treatments.

I urge you to reconsider the guidelines implemented in July and support this bill so that nurses can continue
providing cosmetic injectables under appropriate delegation.

Thank you for your time and consideration.
Sincerely,
Sydney Champeau

4014408338
3862 Mendon Rd cumberland, RI 02864

Sent from my iPhone



